
   

 

Top Tip! 

As we approach the end of the year, start talking to your child about their transition from Foundation 1 to Foundation 2. 

Transitions can be a very daunting experience for children and especially when they have established a routine, feel 

comfortable, safe and familiar in their current environment. By talking with your child you are developing a relationship 

of trust. It allows a child to feel secure and have ownership over the next stage in their learning journey. Create 

excitement at the prospect of going to a new teacher and making new friends. 

  

 

Reminders  

We are still having our splash pool sessions every day except 

Tuesdays.   

Please provide a large bottle of water for your child each day, as it is 

extremely hot and little children need to stay hydrated. 

There will be no school on Sunday the 28th of June, 2017. 

School opening hours during Ramadan: 08:00 – 13:00 

 

 

This Week in F1  25/05/2017 

 

A look back at this week… 

 

 

At home: 

Continue to practise counting up to and beyond 

10, depending on your child’s ability. 

Continue to develop your child’s understanding 

of the shape names and their properties. 

Continue to practise recognising and writing their 

name at home. 

Continue to practice their phonic knowledge 

going over all the sounds learned to date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following week we will be: 

 Reading “Aliens Love Underpants” 

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5

QttplTl9_I 

 Patterns 

 Counting beyond 10. 

 About using technology. 

 Continue to use the beebot’s 

 Creative activities to do with space 


